
 

 

 

News Release     
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

National Twins Organization Sponsors Race in Denver 
 
(Nov. 1, 2008 – Franklin, Tenn.) The National Organization of Mothers of Twins Clubs Inc. (NOMOTC) 
announces support for the 5th Annual TTTS Race for Hope on Sunday, Nov. 9, 2008 at Washington Park 
in Denver.  
 
This national charity event includes a 5k Run/Walk, a Kid’s Fun Run, a Family Festival sponsored by 
NOMOTC and one of Denver’s largest post race Sponsor Expos. “The family festival is unique to most 
standard run/walk events in the country,” says Lonnie Sommers, Fetal Hope Foundation chairman and 
founder.  “The family festival is all about family doing healthy and fun things together.”  
 
The entire family can enjoy more than 15 activities including crafts, carnival games, face painting and 
jumper castles. For the second year, the event will feature a stroller 5k for those pushing a stroller while 
walking or running. 
 
The event is designed to spread awareness and to restore hope for families dealing with Twin-to-Twin 
Transfusion Syndrome (TTTS) and other fetal syndromes. All funds raised by this national charity event 
will benefit the Fetal Hope Foundation. 

 
About NOMOTC  
The national support organization was founded in 1960 and is comprised of local chapters and individual 
members primarily concerned with education and research pertaining to multiple birth children -- twins, 
triplets and higher-order multiples. NOMOTC, (www.nomotc.org), is headquartered in Franklin, Tenn. 
and serves more than 25,000 members with 400 clubs in 44 states across the country.   
 
About the Fetal Hope Foundation  
Headquartered in Littleton, Colo., the Fetal Hope Foundation, (www.fetalhope.org), is a national 
nonprofit organization dedicated to research, funding and support for TTTS and other fetal syndromes 
affecting multiple birth pregnancies. 
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